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GRADY T WALLACE - SOCCER
TEXARKANA, TEXAS

Texarkana Soccer Association is excited to announce that major renovations to Grady T.
Wallace soccer complex are coming soon!

Thanks in large part to the City of Texarkana, and to private fundraising efforts, Texarkana
Soccer Association will shortly begin renovations at Grady T. Wallace that we hope will
enhance everyone’s soccer experience for years to come.

At the conclusion of our project, our hope is that Grady T. Wallace will be known as the
newest, nicest, and best soccer complex in our region. Improved lighting, irrigation, and
the addition of some shade ports, walkways between fields, and a showcase turf field to
include a scoreboard are on the list of enhancements. These enhancements will allow the
association to expand upon our current programs, as well as increase the quality of
services we provide for our youth players.

We expect that the majority of these renovations will happen over the next 12 months and
we will continue to provide information as the project advances.

Texarkana Soccer Association greatly appreciates our partnership with the City of
Texarkana! It is incredibly flattering to see the trust the City has in our organization.
Without the City, and the Parks Department’s support this renovation project would not be
possible.

A huge thank you goes out to Robby Robertson, David Orr, and Ross Cowling who have
helped make these renovartions possible.



